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Learn more about the survey at 
www.militaryonesource.mil/special-needs/efmp/efmp-survey/.

Take the 2022 EFMP Survey and be heard!

How to take the survey
Check your inbox! An email with a unique code 
to log onto the web-based survey will be sent to 
all active-duty service members with a family 
member enrolled in EFMP. If you do not receive an 
invitation to participate, visit www.dodsurvey.mil, 
click the “Click Here” button and enter your DOD 
ID number and date of birth.

All responses will be confidential.

Why take the 2022 EFMP Survey?
This is your chance to be heard on issues that 
directly affect you and your family! The survey 
asks about the EFMP enrollment process, Family 
Support services, assignment coordination during 
PCS and experiences outside of the program 
such as with medical and educational services.

We encourage service members to discuss the 
survey with their spouse or other adult family 
members to ensure the entire family’s experience 
is represented.

Your feedback will help leadership make 
decisions about EFMP policies and can help make 
a difference for families like yours.  

Provide your feedback to enhance the Exceptional Family Member Program.    
Active-duty service members with a family member enrolled  

in EFMP can take the survey beginning Nov. 17, 2022.

Make your voice heard.  
Take the Exceptional Family Member Program survey today!
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